Avian Influenza
ADVICE ~—_

Avian influenza has been
detected in seabirds

This virus is not transmissible to humans
but it can affect domestic birds.
It thus represents a high risk to poultry farming.

Please do not feed any wild birds.

The public should avoid contact with
birds including their feathers and waste

do not pick up or touch sick, dying or dead wild birds.

e avoid contact with surfaces contaminated with bird
faeces.
do not touch or get in contact with any domestic birds.

When back from your trip please don't forget to wash
the soles of your shoes with detergent (dish liquid)
and after disinfect them with bleach.

If you should find a dead bird, do not touch or move it.
Please, report your discovery to the city hall (joined

to the area) or to the French office for biodiversity at
02 96 33 01 71 or by email at sd22@ofb.gouv.fr
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